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NRZCPF TO PENSIONERS

UPDATE ON CURRENCY CONVERSION VALUATION —
PENSION INCREASE

We are pleased to advise you that the Fund has awarded a pension
increase of 25% with effect from 1 September 2022 to cushion
pensioners against the rising cost of living. The level of pension
increases granted is based on what can be supported by the available
cashflows. The adjustment will be effected in the September 2022
payroll.

Should you have any comments or queries, please do not hesitate to
contact our offices.
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